Lynbrook Varsity Cheer Nationals Fundraiser

<PONSORg

**All sponsors will be added to the back of the t-shirt for the
2024 National Championship!

This year for the first time in Lynbrook Cheerleading
History, the varsity cheerleading team has been invited to
compete at the National High School Cheerleading
Championship, located in Orlando Florida at Disney World. The
coaches, cheerleaders and their families are beyond excited and
cannot wait to embark on this journey. However, it is a costly
trip and we would truly appreciate your help with getting the
team to Nationals!

Cost: $20 for sizes S — XL, $25 for sizes XXL and up
Pay by Cash or Venmo: LynbrookCheer

All orders and Money are due by Friday
January 5!

All proceeds will be used to help the
Lynbrook Varsity Cheerleading team on their
journey to their first ever Nationals
Championship.

Thank you so much for your continued

support!!
From Coaches Shayiah and Nina and the Varsity Cheer
Team!

Not a school sponsored event.

Approved for distribution & posting
1/2/24 tkmm  Supt. Office



